

P.O. BOX 428, KENMORE STATION BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02215

## B.S.L. donates '91 World Series funds to charity

## Executive Meeting Update

FCHC Donation: At the January meeting it was decided to donate all profits from Series '91 to the construction of the "Our Names" wall at the Fenway Community Health Center. By funding a major portion of the construction costs it enables the FCHC to direct existing resources to providing low cost and free care to the many patients who depend on the FCHC.

Although there was some debate over retaining a small portion of the surplus funds to cover some of the league's many operating expenses, it was decided that donating all the money was appropriate and will only further the BSL's reputation as being a giving and responsible segment of the gay community.

Special thanks is given to Billy Svetz and the Series '91 Fundraising Committee and to all in the community who gave their time, effort, and money to insure that the Gay World Series in Boston was a success.